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MEDIA STATEMENT – WA Bridge Club Parking 

The City of Nedlands acknowledges the WA Bridge Club’s parking concerns at Allen 
Park. 

Right now, the City is preparing a carpark-users’ plan to determine the use of the 
City’s carparks during construction of the Perth Children’s Hospital Foundation 
(PCHF), Children’s Hospice. 

The carpark-users’ plan will provide a helpful guide for on-site building contractors, 
and indeed for all users, including the WA Bridge Club. 

It’s important to note that while Bridge Club members use on-site carpark space, the 
Club’s lease does not include a formal carparking arrangement. 

The City’s priority is to ensure continued on-site traffic safety, and so the City is 
installing an access path on the western side of the carpark. 

Conditions 14 & 15 of the State Development Assessment Unit (SDAU) approval 
provided for the PCHF to provide an accessway on the eastern boundary prior to 
occupation or use of the development. 
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